
The Meath Olympic Handball Competition 

On the 15th of April 2015, the St. Paul’s Under 11 and 

Under 13 Boys and Girls Olympic Handball teams 

participated in a tournament in Gormanstown College, 

Co. Meath. 

The U11 boys played three matches and worked hard 

to defeat all three teams which included Skryne, St. 

Patricks and Robinstown NS. 

 



The U11 girls played two matches and also defeated 

both teams which included Robinstown and Skryne.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The U13 boys played two matches; they defeated 

Skryne and unfortunately lost against Slane but 

played their best. 

 

 

  

 

 

 



The U13 girls played two matches and were narrowly 

defeated in both matches but played well as a team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Overall, everyone had a great time. This occasion 

wouldn’t have been possible if it wasn’t for the help 

of all the teachers involved. Thank You. 

 

Written by Caitlin, Finn and Jodie (Ms Curtin’s 5th Class) 

 

 

 


